
HDR
1601 Utica Avenue South, Suite 600
St. Louis Park, MN 55416-3400

Visit www.bigstonesouthtoalexandria.com to learn more or scan the QR code above. 

JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE
You’re invited to our upcoming open houses to 
review the route segments that will make up the 
two proposed routes we’ll include in our route 
permit application to the Minnesota Public Utilities 
Commission (MN PUC). The MN PUC will then 
review the application and determine the route. 
More details on the back. 

Big Stone South
to Alexandria

SCAN ME!



Open House Details and Locations
 ALEXANDRIA

 Monday, June 24, 2024  3–6 p.m.
 Broadway Ballroom
115 30th Ave E, Alexandria, MN 56308

 GLENWOOD
 Tuesday, June 25, 2024  3–6 p.m.
 Central Square
105 2nd Ave NE, Suite 111, Glenwood, MN 56215

 BENSON
 Wednesday, June 26, 2024  3–6 p.m.
 Benson High School
1400 Montana Ave, Benson, MN 56215

 ORTONVILLE
 Thursday, June 27, 2024  3–6 p.m.
 Sioux Historic Pavilion
1079 Lakeshore Dr, Ortonville, MN 56278

Otter Tail Power Company (OTP) and Missouri River Energy Services (MRES) (representing 
Western Minnesota Municipal Power Agency) are partnering to develop, construct, and co-
own a new 345-kilovolt (kV) transmission line. The Big Stone South to Alexandria transmission 
line (BSSA) will connect OTP’s Big Stone South Substation near Big Stone City in South Dakota 
to the Alexandria Substation owned by MRES near Alexandria, Minnesota.

Can’t make it to an open house? Connect with us to request a mailed or emailed information packet, set up a meeting 
with our project team, leave a message, or provide a comment on our online map. 

  connect@bigstonesouthtoalexandria.com          (800) 598-5587          Visit www.bigstonesouthtoalexandria.com
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